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Ref.: SCBD/MPO/AF/NP/cr/82989/82999 17 February 2014 

 

 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 

 

Extension of deadline for submission of views 

 

 

Madam/Sir, 

 

I refer to CBD Notifications 2013-120 - Improving the efficiency of structures and processes 

under the Convention and its Protocols (http://www.cbd.int/doc/notifications/2013/ntf-2013-120-cbd-

en.pdf) and 2013-124 - Follow-up to the seventeenth meeting of the Subsidiary Body on Scientific, 

Technical and Technological Advice (http://www.cbd.int/doc/notifications/2013/ntf-2013-124-sbstta-

en.pdf) issued respectively on 19 December and 23 December 2013, inviting submissions of views to the 

Secretariat by 15 February 2014. 

 

In response to requests received from a number of Parties and in order to gain as many views as 

possible on these important issues, I am pleased to provide an extension of the deadline for these 

submissions to 7 March 2014. 

 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 Braulio Ferreira de Souza Dias 

 Executive Secretary 
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